
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           29 March 2021 

Dear Parents, 

 

The following for your attention and information: 

1. SGB Elections 
 

Congratulations to the following parents and staff elected on our school SGB: 
 

Parents: Mr. B. Masango (Chairperson) 

Mr. P. Sebeho  (Treasurer) 

Mr. K. Seolwanyane (Deputy Chairperson) 

Ms. P. Manjate (Deputy Secretary) 

Mr. K. Matu 

Ms. N. Khumalo 

 

CS Staff: Mrs. N. de Bruyn  

Ms. L. Roets 

Mr. R. Hlalele 

 

PS Staff: Ms. S. Nortman 

 

Thank you for your willingness to serve on the SGB. May you all work together to promote the 

well-being and effectiveness of the school community and thereby enhance learning and 

teaching.  

 

 

2. Re-ordering of Photos 

 

You can re-order photos until the 6th of April. Make sure the order slip and money are 

handed in to the register teacher on or before the above date.  

 

3. Dropping off Learners in the Morning 

 

We would like to make a special plea to all parents and transport providers dropping off 

learners in the morning, to please exercise caution at the 2 gates at all times. We ask of 

you to be patient and to drive slower to allow learners to cross the streets without any 

harm. We will be placing cones on the side of the school gate. We ask of you not to drive 

over them. The safety of our learners is of great importance.  

 



 

 

 

4. Academics 

 

All assessment year plans have been sent home for your perusal. Please sign all 

assessment plans at the back of each book.  

 

On the 22nd of March, there will be a virtual academic capacity building workshop for 

parents regarding: 

• Google Classrooms 

• Study Methods 

• The new reading programme 

• Homework / extra work sent home 

Times and the link will be given at a later stage. 

 

5. Wearing of Masks 

As you all know the law requires wearing a mask in any open public space. From the 1st 

of Feb 2021 stepping into public without a mask became a direct criminal offence in our 

country.  

We have noticed that learners and taxi drivers do not wear masks while in transit to school. 

When getting out of the transport, learners scramble to find their masks to put on before 

entering the school premises.  

Please talk to your child(ren) and if possible, to transport drivers - remember when you 

wear a mask you protect others as well as yourself.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support and co-operation.  

May you be blessed with God’s warm love and trust in His living grace this Easter.  

 

Stay safe,   

 

 

_____________________________     

MRS M. VISSER        

PRINCIPAL 

 

 


